(505) 843-7831

889 Sunset Road, S.W
Albuquerque, New Mexico 87105

1190 AM

LA SUPER X DE ALBUQUERQUE

Bill Nittler
Box T2
Meeker, Colorado 81641 January 11, 1985

Dear Mr. Nittler

This is a answer to your letter that we received December 28, 198l
regarding our signal being heard by vou, we want to sav thank vou
and wish vou a Hapoyv New Year.
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€1G. Rosales
@néral Manager



